Proposed Menu of Work for 3rd class pupils for period May 18th.to May 29th.2020. 
Firstly, Hello again to everyone and all your families. Hope everyone is continuing to keep well, happy and safe in these strange times. Hope you got on well doing the work from the menu of work I sent you previously and I am now sending you some suggestions of work you can do in the next fortnight. As previously you do not have to do everything on the list, just what suits your family’s circumstances.  I would really encourage you to continue reading for enjoyment and there is a huge amount of material available on the Kerry library web site (something to suit everyone !) also if you are not a member currently, you can join now on line. There is a wide variety of web site suggestions available on the St. John’s site and I would urge you to dip into the ones of these which most interest you and also keep in touch with the RTE learning hub. Just a little bit of news for you, I  heard very recently that Patrick will be getting out of hospital soon. His Mam, Dad and granny want to thank you all so much for your thoughts and prayers. You will remember you wrote notes to Patrick when we were in school and that last day we were in school, March 12th, when I came home there was a card and some photos in the post to thank you all. I will show these to you when we go back to school.
Gaeilge:- Bua na Cainte is available on the Edco website, www.edco.ie/bua and you could dip into a few topics on this following on from where we had been before we left school. If this isn’t possible for you, you can revise parts of what we have done already and practise some of these sentences and vocabulary. You might also challenge yourself to see how many items in your garden can label as Gaeilge. Keep a record for when we meet again !
English :- You can aim to do the next 10 days of English in Practice and 2 units of spelling from Jolly Grammar. Also, you could read the next 2 units of the Reading Zone .(available on Fallons website) You might also continue writing a diary of your experiences and thoughts at this time. The country will take its first steps in opening up from the 18th. of May and maybe you might write about any changes you and your family notice (if any as it will be just very small changes.
Maths:- Next 10 days in Mental Maths. and revise multiplication and division tables, concentrating on 7  and 12 multiplication and division.
Choose a chapter in History which is of particular interest to you and read and discuss it with someone at home. ( available on Fallons website )
Try to get out and enjoy the lovely weather as much as you can.
Good luck to all and I look forward to seeing you all in the future. Best wishes from M O’ Sullivan.
